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NAVIGATION ADVISORY NOTICE 

 
RIVER NENE 
_________________________________________________________ 
 

DATE:    12 February 2020 – Until Further Notice 
__________________________________________________ 
 
LOCATION:   Wadenhoe MillStream - TL0119883361 
__________________________________________________ 
DETAILS: 
Please be advised that there is currently a fallen tree blocking the 
Wadenhoe millstream.  

While this is not in the main navigation channel, there are private 
moorings along that short stretch. 

                                     

We are working with the 
landowner to achieve a 
rapid removal, which will be 
undertaken once the 
current Strong Stream 
Advice has been lifted. 

We apologise for any 
inconvenience caused. 

 
 
 

For more information contact our River Inspector Ian Cook on 
07920087741 during normal working hours (0800 – 1600 Mon - Fri) or 
Waterways Duty Officer on 07384249151 outside these times 

Irven Forbes  

Waterways Manager  

12 February 2020 

 


